
 March 2025  

 UPCOMING TOURNAMENTS 
 

GMP SPRING FLING 
MARCH 18—MEN’S DOUBLES  

MARCH 20—WOMEN’S DOUBLES 
 

MARCH 14 - SIGN UP DEADLINE                                 
Sign up and Pay $20 Team Fee online 

 
DELTA LUCKY DINK SWEET 16 

MARCH 22—MEN’S AND WOMEN’S 3.5 
 Sign up deadline March 17—Sign up at Bill Heddles  

Questions email teresa@cityofdelta.net 
 

grandmesapickleball.org 

grandmesapickleball@gmail.com 

 

MARCH SCHEDULE 
TO PLAY WITH GMP INDOORS YOU MUST BE A MEMBER. 

NON– MEMBERS PAY $5.00 PER SESSION OUTDOORS. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

GMP BOARD MEETING 
MARCH 20 

3:00 PM 
NEW HOPE CHURCH 

 
GMP Board Meetings 
are open and any GMP 
member may attend.   

Saturday play will continue through March and the board will 
re-evaluate  Saturday play at the March board meeting.  

Carl Holm, President 
Judy Weaver, Vice President 
Coni Wolfe, Treasurer  
Linda Lichtendahl, Secretary 
Sharon Harley, Member at Large 
Karen Grant, Member at Large 

  Dan Pernice, Member at Large 

GMP BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

 

Download the app on your phone (from your app store).  
Enter the Group Code GMP2024.  

 

Fundraising Campaign Kick Off  
 

February 28, GMP members and friends gathered at 
the Lucky Shot Café and formally launched the Get 
ON Court fundraising campaign. 
 
After lunch the group walked down to the proposed 
site for Pickleball/Tennis Courts to imagine how 

great it will be to play 
on new courts off Old 
Goat Trail.  Thanks to 
the GMP Fundraising 
Committee, chaired 
by Karen Grant and 
Deb Foreman, Social 
Committee Chair for 
organizing the kick 
off.  Karen’s com-
mittee comprised of 
Carolyn Payne, Karen 
Locke, Syndi Scott, 
and Connie Hubble 
are off to a great 
start.  They will be 
contacting area busi-

nesses to join the campaign by buying a sponsor-
ship.  They will also be reaching out to individuals for 
this grassroots effort to bring multi-sport outdoor 
recreation to Cedaredge. 
 
The Grand Mesa Pickleball Foundation is raising 
funds to help the Town of Cedaredge build Basket-
ball, Mini Pitch Soccer, Skatepark improvements, 
outdoor Racquetball and Pickleball/Tennis outdoor 
facilities.   We are collecting pledges to show com-
munity support for grant applications.  Any pledge 
amount is greatly appreciated.   

We Need Your Pledge NOW! 
• Sign a pledge card: GMP, a 501c3, will collect 

your donation when we are close to ground-
breaking. 

• Spread the word: Tell your friends and family 
about the Get ON Court 
campaign and encourage 
them to pledge!   

Pledge forms are available 
online, at Cedaredge Golf Club-
house or at the gym at New 
Hope Church.  They will also be 
available in several businesses 
throughout the community. 

Thanks to all who attended the 
kick off and turned in pledges. 
We are well on our way to 
meeting the $10,000 match by 
June 1.   


